Denta Courcil 27/C5,2016

Dear Dental Council,
We fu.ly e 1corse the MZDA submissions ¢a Crel Health Thera 3y Scope of Practize.
We hzve greve concerns about the proposed changes.

In Christckurch the therapists are using irappro asic te resterative materials to rastore the deciduous and permanent
dentit.on - giass iohom.er cements are the only rnazerials us 2c,

Our chserztions are that they have very ‘imited clinical skills and diagnostic akility.
The process cf informed consent is not a:lhe “ec to o1 satisfaczory.
There ore we feel that therapists :

1. should not be treating 13-18 year olds =5 this group can be challengirig from a clinical and behavioural
perspective.

2. stould not be treating adults at il

3. stould be uncer the direct supervisiar: of a dentist or specialist when t-eating children

We ar2 also concerned that if the propos:d scc je is open to ebuse by non etaical -Jentists and corporates.

If this scog e is approved the New Zealanc ch iz en ar.d aduits will be severely disaidvantaged clinically and financially.
Yours faith fully,

Anne 3ust BQ%L F?)(D S

Tony Liush
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